
To:            Lycoming Law Association 
From:      Taylor J. Beucler, Esquire – YLD Chair 
Re:            Young Lawyers Division Annual Report for 2022  
 
 

 

This year the YLD conducted a number of fundraising drives within the community including both Project 

Linus and the Angle Tree Salvation Army collection. Each were beyond successful yielding results in the 

hundreds.  

Following suit, the Carpenters Pumpkin Patch again welcomed LLA Members to pick a pumpkin. The 

Farm is grateful for our dedication to the community and welcomes us back next year. They report LLA 

members have invited friends and family to tag along, increasing their sales, for which they are grateful.  

Brandon Griest was sent to the YLD meeting in July on behalf of Lycoming County at the Seven Springs 

Resort in Champion, PA. His trip was successful, and his report can be found on the LLA Websites.  

This years Zone 4 PBA YLD Event in collaboration with Lycoming County, was hosted at Cross Cutters. 

The event was well attended, and has received positive feedback. We look forward to next years game.  

As we get farther away from Covid, we get closer to normal. The YLD hopes to return to full force in 

2023 hosting a variety of happy hours and quizzo events. I am happy to welcome our newest members 

to our ranks, and especially welcome Brandon Griest and Stephanie Wolack who have graciously offered 

to help Co Chair the YLD for 2023.  

 

The YLD’s first meeting of 2023 will be held on January 19th, 2023, 5:15pm at the Brickyard.  We hope to 

see you there.  

 

 

 

Taylor Beucler  


